
THE DEPARTMENT OF ASTRONOMY’S
STEWARD OBSERVATORY 
PUBLIC EVENING LECTURE SERIES PRESENTS

“Pathway to a Post-Global 
Warming Future”

Jeffrey Bennett holds a B.A. in Biophysics from the University of California 
at San Diego and an M.S. and Ph.D. in Astrophysics from the University 
of Colorado at Boulder. He specializes in mathematics and science 
education, writing for and speaking to audiences ranging from elementary 
school children to college faculty. 

He has received numerous awards, including the American Institute of 
Physics Science Communication Award and the Klopsteg Education Award 

from the American Association of Physics Teachers.

With Jeffrey Bennett, PhD
Mathematics and Science Educator

March 11 at 7:30 p.m.
Steward Observatory Room N210

All lectures and the use of the telescope are free of charge and open to the general public.
Seating is on a first-come, first-served basis, so arrive early to guarentee a spot!


